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AUGUST 2024 UTILITIES NEWSLETTER 

 
 
 

Notice From BC Hydro 
 

Planned power outage along the North Thompson corridor, set for Sunday, October 6 from 
7am to 7pm. 

 
 

BC Hydro has advised there will be a planned power outage on Sunday October 6 from 7am until 7pm which will affect the 
entire community of Sun Peaks. We are sharing the following information and message from BC Hydro below: 
 
 

• BC Hydro is committed to delivering safe and reliable electricity to our customers across the province. 
 

• We are always looking for ways to protect and improve the electrical supply that serves communities in the North 
Thompson. 

 

• We have identified critical work we must undertake on the transmission lines to protect the system and improve 
reliability for people who live in the North Thompson.  

 

• Doing work on this circuit will help prevent unexpected power outages in the communities it serves. 
 

• As this is a high voltage transmission line, to ensure the safety of crews and the public while we complete this important 
work we need to have a 12 hour-long power outage during daylight hours. 

 

• We have approximately 14,000 customers in the North Thompson and Robson Valley areas who rely on this 
transmission line. 

 

• 8,340 of these customers will be without power during this outage, the remaining 5,660 customers will have their power 
stay on as it will be supplied through a different circuit or independent power producers. 

 

• This outage will impact customers between Kamloops and Blue River. 
 

• We know that any power outage is an inconvenience for our customers and for some can be very disruptive, so we are 
working hard to schedule the outage at a time that will cause the least amount of disruption while prioritizing safety. 

 

• To take full advantage of this outage, we are engaging other groups within BC Hydro to perform tasks they have 
planned, thus avoiding subsequent outages and minimizing customer inconvenience.  

 

• After this planned outage, there is additional work we need to do that will benefit communities in the area by further 
improving and protecting the electrical system. Some of that work will require another power outage to this 
transmission line, so after this work we would like to begin a conversation about holding an outage again next year. 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:finance@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca
mailto:finance@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca


106-3270 Village Way, Sun Peaks BC V0E 5N0 Canada tel 250.578.2020 | fax 250.578.2023 finance@sunpeaksmunicipality.ca

 sunpeaksmunicipality.ca 

 

NOTICE FROM RESORT GAS 
APPLICATION TO BCUC FOR PROPANE RATE CHANGE 

 
Resort Gas has applied for a rate change for Propane services in Sun Peaks to better reflect the actual costs.  The storage 
cost will be increased by $0.28 per GJ while the commodity charge will be decreased by $0.23 per GJ.  This will increase the 
overall cost per GJ by $0.05.  If approved, this rate change will be effective as of October 1, 2024. 
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